

June 2nd 2015 meeting

Approve Minutes of previous meetings

Approve Treasurers report – Teri Massey: Please reference Teri’s report along with the financials attached to them.

RE’s REPORT

Our PMP weekend was poorly attended, and the tower was unusable. We have a few issues to be resolved the next time we go to Pueblo.

Registration for HPR majors is not open yet because National wants several changes to our sups.

I don't know how the TNIA at HPR turned out.

It's time to form a nomination committee to identify candidates to run for the Board. Volunteers?

Committee, Representative, and Program REPORTS

PDX/CTT – Jason Brandt

Budget – Bob Melvin

Marketing – John Glover (chair)

Race Chair – Michelle McColl

Membership – Ed Shuler: No report.

Redline editor/ Webmaster – Ed Shuler: On schedule for a June 15th release.

Equipment Manager – Ed Shuler: Revised the Equipment Rental Agreement for Pettiford Corporate event. Jerry Oleson has possession of the transponders. Kevin Carter has possession of the scale ramps. The Corner Box combo was distributed to all workers at May Daze. Contemplating changing the combination to insure secure access to corner box equipment. Will advise. Ready for LeMons equipment rental.

Old Business

None

New Business

None.

Adjourn